
 
February 14, 2020 
 
 
Mrs. Lee Amundson 
6426 Nero Road 
Sobieski, WI 54171-9747 
 

 
SUBJECT: Extension of Deadline for Submitting a Site Investigation Work Plan  

1404 S Webster Ave, Village of Allouez, Wisconsin 
WDNR BRRTS #: 02-05-514372 

 
 
 

Dear Mrs. Amundson: 
 
A request for vapor intrusion (VI) investigation at properties adjacent to 1404 S Webster Ave (the site) 
was sent to you on January 14, 2020. In this letter, a site investigation workplan (SIWP) for the VI 
investigation was to be submitted by February 14, 2020. On February 7, 2020, the DNR was contacted 
by your attorney, Jodi Arndt Labs, requesting an extension. 
 
The DNR is granting a 30-day extension, allowing until March 14, 2020 to submit an SIWP for the VI 
investigation. We understand that conversations are planned to be had with the Village of Allouez, and 
we look forward to being involved with any developments between you and the Village. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me by phone at 920-662-5424 or by 
email to Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Josie Schultz 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
ec:   Jodi Arndt Labs, Law Firm of Conway, Olejniczak & Jerry, S.C. (jodi@lcojlaw.com) 
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Schultz, Josie M - DNR

From: Schultz, Josie M - DNR
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 9:20 AM
To: Lee Amundson
Cc: Cara Lukasik; 'Jodi Arndt Labs'
Subject: RE: 1404 S. Webster Ave. / BRRTS #02-05-514372
Attachments: 20200214_99_Extension_to_VI_Investigation.pdf

Good Morning Lee, 
 
Attached to this email is a letter granting you a 30-day extension to submitting a site investigation workplan (SIWP) for 
1404 S Webster Ave. We are unable to grant a 60-day extension at this time due to the known acute risk associated with 
the chlorinated volatile organic compounds present on and off site.  
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns that may come forth as you speak with the Village of Allouez and 
develop the SIWP. I look forward to hearing from you soon! 
 
Thank you, 
Josie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Josie M. Schultz 

Hydrogeologist  – Northeast Region Remediation and Redevelopment Team 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 
Phone: 920-662-5424 
Cell: 920-366-5685 
Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
     

 

From: Jodi Arndt Labs <jodi@lcojlaw.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 11:42 AM 
To: Schultz, Josie M - DNR <josie.schultz@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Lee Amundson <lee.amundson@ki.com>; Cara Lukasik <caral@lcojlaw.com> 
Subject: 1404 S. Webster Ave. / BRRTS #02-05-514372 
 
Good Morning Josie, 
 
It was a pleasure speaking with you this morning.  I appreciate your taking the time to discuss the matter 
surrounding the chlorinated solvent issue at the 1404 S. Webster Avenue property owned by Lee and Mark 
Amundson.  We understand and appreciate the Department’s request for a vapor intrusion investigation at the 
subject property and surrounding properties.  As we discussed, the Amundsons do not have the financial means 
to front the monies for the vapor intrusion investigative costs so we are looking at various options with respect 
to the property and possible funding sources for the investigative work requested by the Department.  We 
understand from your January 14, 2020 letter that you were looking for a site investigation work plan by 
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February 14, 2020.  We respectfully request an extension of time to submit such a work plan so we can explore 
further some options we have identified.  We will be diligent in exploring our options so we would appreciate a 
60-day extension of time.  We appreciate your consideration of our request, along with your willingness to 
discuss the site and the options available to the Amundsons.   
 
Thank you.   
 
 
JODI ARNDT LABS 
Attorney 
Law Firm of Conway, Olejniczak & Jerry, S.C. 
231 S. Adams Street | P.O. Box 23200  
Green Bay, WI 54305 
P: 920-437-0476   F: 920-437-2868  
E: jodi@lcojlaw.com | lcojlaw.com 
 
 
*IMPORTANT CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE* 
The contents of this message, along with any attachments, are confidential and are subject to the attorney-client and/or attorney work-product privileges.  Please 
destroy this message immediately and notify the sender that you received this message in error.  No permission is given for persons other than the intended 
recipient(s) to read or disclose the contents of this message. 

 


